Christmas Flowers

Each Christmas season we beautify the temple with flowers in anticipation of our celebration of the Lord's Incarnation. If you would like to make a special contribution to help cover the cost of purchasing these flowers, please send your gift to the Church office marked "Christmas Flowers." If you like, you may use this form to put the names of those you would like us to pray for, and Fr. Aaron will remember them in one of our upcoming services. Thank You!

ORTHODOX

<u>I</u>	<u>LIVING</u>	<u>DEPARTED</u>	,
	NON-OR LIVING	THODOX departed	